Abha Rai
School of Social Work, Loyola University Chicago
1 E. Pearson Street, 5th Floor, Chicago, Illinois-60611



October 15, 2021

Dr Panagiotis Pentaris
Greenwich Social Work Review

Dear Dr. Pentaris,

My co-authors and I would like to thank you for the opportunity to submit our article, “Tenure Track and COVID-19: Who bears the burden?” The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted all of us and specifically tenure-track female faculty. In our reflection, we highlight the unique ways in which the pandemic has impacted us, and we build upon implications for universities and colleges, globally and nationally.  

We would like to thank you, Dr. Pentaris for your support in conceptualizing this piece and helping structure it. We trust that you will find our reflection valuable and suitable for publication in the Greenwich Social Work Review. Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at arai4@luc.edu. I will be happy to answer any questions or clarifications as needed. 

Sincerely, 
Abha Rai, MSW, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor
School of Social Work
Loyola University Chicago  

